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REMINDERS 

UPCOMING EVENTSHOMEWORK

Please bring in a refillable water bottle and healthy snack daily.
We are going outside recess. Please make sure your child has a
jacket or a sweatshirt.

Building A Strong Foundation:
A Parent Workshop On
Literacy Development &
Assessment.
Please RSVP by calling 845-
298-5000 ext. 40128 or by
using this QR Code:

November 30thREADING
Please read for 30 minutes
each night. Complete the
reading log with the number
of minutes/pages read and
have an adult sign. The
reading log will be collected
next Monday, December 4th.  

MATH

SPELLING

Complete the spelling pack by
Friday, December 1st. 
Spelling Quiz- Friday,
December 1st

Complete the math packet by
Friday, December 1st.


